
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
19.03.2024 

 

Declaration of Results of National Institute of Fashion Technology  

(NIFT)-2024 Examination 
 

 

National Testing Agency (NTA) has conducted National Institute of Fashion Technology 

(NIFT) -2024 Examination for various Bachelors and Masters Programmes on 5th February, 

2024 in 60 cities and 72 centers across the country. 

 

Post exam, provisional answer keys, and the recorded responses of the candidates were 

hosted on the NTA website during 17th February, 2024 to 19th February, 2024 and challenges 

were invited from the candidates who appeared in the exam. 

 

Challenges received were verified by the experts and the results were processed as per the 

answer keys finalised by the experts. 

 

Results of the exam are now hosted on https://exams.nta.ac.in/NIFT/. Candidates can login 

to the website and view/download/print their respective result (Shortlisted / Not Shortlisted 

for 2nd Stage). The results of B.F.Tech. Programmes will be declared in last week of April, 

2024 along-with the Final Results of all other UG & PG Programmes.  

 

NTA does not have any responsibility towards correctness/genuineness of the uploaded 

information/documents during the application process. The responsibility of NTA is limited 

to inviting online applications, conduct of the entrance test, finalizing answer keys after 

inviting challenges, processing and declaration of shortlisting status. 

 

Interviews for the Masters Programmes (Master of Design, Master of Fashion Management 

and Master of Fashion Technology) are scheduled between 1st April to 6th April, 2024 in 

Delhi. All the prospective candidates are advised to keep visiting NTA website for further 

information. 

 

For any queries or /clarifications, candidates can call NTA Help Desk at 011-4075 9000 or 

write to NTA at nift@nta.ac.in. 

                             

(Dr. Sadhana Parashar)  

Sr. Director (Exams) 
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